

Issue #	Action Description	Owner	Date Identified	Status	Resolution Date	Resolution
27	Meet with new mayor to brainstorm on how to improve communications with village residents (e.g. get more people to sign up for the "Village Blast")	P Marcus	6/20/2017	Open		
54	Obtain more information about the tapes of the Village Board meetings from Rob Wooten (e.g. format of the tapes, number of tapes, how much space is required to store them)	Pete Marcus	9/24/2019	In Progress		9/24 - Pete sent an email to Rob Wooten requesting this information; 10/21 - Rob replied that he hoped to obtain information by the end of this week; 10/22 - Joann to follow up
56	Contact the Mayor about honoring the legacy of Adolph Lewisohn at the new DPW facility via a street name change (e.g. Lewisohn Lane) or erection of a plaque which describes his legacy	Pete Marcus, Walter Schwartz, George Calvi	9/24/2019	In Progress		9/24 - Walter volunteered to draft a letter to the Mayor recommending the street name change; Pete to make the formal recommendation as well as include in his annual report to the Mayor; 10/22 - Joann stated that there would be design meetings for the new facility and that she would keep us apprised of progress and also that she would support some type of recognition for Adolph Lewisohn; 02/03 - Pete included this recommendation in his annual report to the mayor
62	Contact George Malone (Town Cable TV) to determine if we can add some programs to the public access channel	Pete Marcus	3/24/2020	In Progress		3/31 - Pete called George several times and left voicemails but has not received any call back
63	Add the list of plaques/historical markers to our website (see 1996 Centennial Book and S. Wittenberg's photo album)	Pete Marcus	3/24/2020	In Progress		3/31 - Pete has begun compiling a list using the Centennial book and S Wittenberg's photo album
65	Canvas the Village Board and determine how receptive they would be to changing the Village Seal	Joann D'Emilio	4/21/2020	In Progress		4/22 - As part of the next stage after adoption of the Village's new comprehensive plan there will be a branding effort by the village. This will look at all things including signs, communications etc. And likely any logos. The idea of a contest for a new seal is a good one that we on the board have also talked about. 5/19 - The Board expects to finalize that plan by the end of this year.
67	Develop an article or program about the New Croton Aqueduct	Walter Schwartz	5/19/2020	In Progress		5/19 - Walter plans to develop either an article or program about the creation of the New Croton Aqueduct.
72	Prepare a list of names of long time residents of Ardsley who could be interviewed as part of the 125th anniversary celebration	Mary Keehan	9/22/2020	In Progress		
76	Investigate how to make our newsletters searchable.	Gary Rappaport	11/17/2020	In Progress		Gary has been working with one of Microsoft's vendors (ECF Data) about how SharePoint could satisfy our requirements. Pete has exchanged several emails with Joe Criner (ECF Data) and on Jan 11 attended a brief demo of SharePoint. However neither the demo or any of the accompanying YouTube links actually demonstrate the search feature that we are looking for. Pete plans to send Joe Criner several of our newsletters (PDFs) along with 5 search words and ask for a more specific demo. On March 25 Pete sent 5 newsletters to Joe Criner and asked him to schedule a demo of the search capability. 4/7 - Pete attended a meeting with Joe and one of his technicians to understand how they planned to meet our requirements. 4/8 - Joe sent Pete an estimate (\$4,500) for what it would cost to set up the demo; that environment could then be used for our website. 4/16 - Pete told Joe that his estimate was outside of our budget; Joe said he would try to reduce the configuration cost. 4/16 - Pete and Gary attended a demo of the "Archive in a Box" solution that uses OCR (optical character recognition). They charge \$1.15 per page and we have 263 pages that need to be scanned (our newsletters that have not been converted to PDFs). However they have a 1,500 page minimum for any job. 9/21: Gary reported that he has been looking at using Adobe Pro but we would still need to scan the old newsletters; will people really use this search tool? 1/18/2022 - Gary was identified Advantage Archives as a possible company to scan our newsletters and use OCR to make them searchable. Gary needs to determine the hosting costs.
87	Schedule meetings with each of the neighboring historical societies starting with Hastings HS.	Rob Pellegrino	6/15/2021	Open		
88	Obtain any past program videos from Rick Palladino. Have them edited and added to our website	Rob Pellegrino	6/15/2021	Open		
89	Communicate to the Mayor and Village Board that we have concerns about relocating the WWI and WWII plaques removed from the Paul Anthony building to Pascone Park due to the lack of security there. We suggest that the front of Village Hall would be a safer location.	Pete Marcus	9/21/2021	In Progress		9/22 - Pete sent an email to the Village Board (Joann) and subsequently spoke with the mayor. She wanted to speak with Efrain Hernandez to understand his position before reaching a decision on the location of these plaques.
90	Our organization recently acquired one of Anthony Radomski's leatherworks (about Native Americans). However it is in need of repair. Pete to investigate where this repair work can be done.	Pete Marcus	12/14/2021	Closed	2/11/2022	1/18 - Several Board members suggested that Pete try Crestwood Shoe Repair. 1/27 - Pete showed the shoemaker the leatherworks and asked for his advice: leather condition (he felt that it was currently in good shape after 30 years but in the future an application of neutral shoe polish would keep it from cracking) and attaching to the plywood (he showed Pete some thin nails that could probably be purchased at either Michael's Crafts or Jo-Ann Fabric and Crafts); Pete purchased the upholstery nails at Jo-Ann. 2/3 - Pete made the repairs and contacted the Principal (Stuart Horlacher) at the Middle School to see if he is interested in displaying the leatherworks at his school. 2/11 - Pete dropped off the leatherworks and stand at the Middle School.
91	Matt has spoken with Paul Perrilo about our organization sponsoring a Little League team. Paul will get back to Matt with more information (cost, etc).	Matt Arone	12/14/2021	In Progress		1/18 - Barbara's company (Monte Press) has been a sponsor for several years. Once she receives her letter from the Little League about renewing her sponsorship she will let Matt know. 2/7 - Matt has been in touch with Andy Hamblon from Ardsley Little League: \$850 will get us a team sponsorship (including our name on the players T-shirts), a banner on the McDowell Park fence (their banner not ours), a team picture and a plaque, plus we can participate in the parade. Plus they are happy to start a relationship with us to do joint ventures. Next year if we want to continue to sponsor a team, the cost would be less since they would already have the banner made.















































